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                                                                              Monday 14th November 2022                                                 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you are aware, Beeston Primary School was inspected by Ofsted last week. It was 
a two day inspection led by a team of four inspectors. Our last inspection was in 
2017. 
 
The inspection team focused on four key areas, these are as follows: 

 The quality of education 
 Behaviour and attitudes of pupils 

 Personal development of pupils 
 Leadership and management 

 
Plus a separate judgement on early years. 

 
Over the two days of inspection, lessons were visited, pupils and staff were interviewed 
and the leadership team were challenged on key aspects of school improvement. 
Furthermore, an in-depth investigation was carried out in the following subjects: 
maths, science and computing. Early reading, including the teaching of phonics, was 
inspected and a thorough examination into safeguarding was carried out. 
 
The views of staff and pupils were gathered and many thanks to all those parents who 
provided such lovely comments about our school. It was really appreciated.  
 
The final judgements from the inspection will be provided in a written report by the 
inspection team. This will be available in approximately 5 weeks’ time. Once I am 
informed that the report is being published, I will send a link out to you all. I do believe 
that that inspection was a thorough and fair process and that the team left with an 
accurate picture of our lovely school. 
 
Lastly, many thanks to our wonderful staff and governors for their constant hard work 
and dedication to our school and a big thank you to our pupils who conducted 
themselves brilliantly during the two day inspection. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
Mr Edensor 
Headteacher  

http://www.beestonprimaryschool.co.uk/

